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21 Franklin Drive, Weavering, 
Maidstone 

Representations: 
 

(In response to the recent consultation on the Bat and Reptile Reports) – 
 
 

Boxley Parish Council:  
 

“Reports noted but previous wish to see application refused reiterated.” 
 
 

CPRE Maidstone:  
 

• Replacement reptile hibernaculum should be incorporated into a condition 
should permission be granted. 

 

• Continue to oppose the application.  
 

 
 
Officer Comment: 

 
The reptile mitigation measures would be secured under condition 14 of the 

recommendation. 
 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 

My recommendation is unchanged: 
 

GRANT PLANNING PERMISSION subject to conditions 


